
 

 

 

 

Issue:  Castle Law Legal Engagement Letter    Date: May 24, 2019  

 

 

Background:  

 

The board of directors has previously approved the engagement of Castle Law for limited legal services.  

Management recommends expanding this engagement with Castle Law to represent the Association for 

the purpose of providing ongoing human resources and employment law counsel. 

 

 

Options:  

 

Option 1:  Execute Agreement with Castle Law for legal counsel. 

 

Option 2:  Review other options for employment law counsel. 

 

Recommendation:  

 

Management recommends Option 1. 
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Prepared By:  Robin Bennett, Executive Project Manager/Assistant to General Manager 

Reviewed By:  Tom Knill, Director of Human Resources 
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